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The Forum magazine is a monthly publication that represents “The Voice of the 
Fellowship” by the individual members and groups of Al-Anon and Alateen. Letters and 
articles are sent from all over the world to the World Service Office (WSO). These 
sharings offer meeting ideas and materials for use in group discussions. 

 “The Forum can be used, and is encouraged to be used, by all members and 
groups for meetings.  The Forum, as a concept, is Conference Approved, but it is not 
possible for each issue to follow the full procedure for Conference Approved Literature. 
Sharings received for The Forum are reviewed for their fidelity to the Al-Anon program 
and principles by a volunteer committee and/or The Forum staff.  Time-sensitive 
articles, such as editorials, interviews, “Inside Al-Anon,” section etc., may be reviewed 
by The Forum staff.”   From page 114 of the Al-Anon/Alateen Service Manual version 
two (2). Reprinted with permission of Al-Anon Family Group Headquarters, Inc. 

The Forum is available by subscription and I encourage each group to subscribe to at 
least one copy.  The cost is $11.00 for twelve 12 issues.  The Forum subscription form 
is available on the Texas East website as a download or a link to WSO.    
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